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June 13, 2024 

Amy Brooks  
Castle Rock Construction Company of Colorado, LLC  
6274 S. Racine Circle  
Centennial, CO 80111 
 
Re:  Proctor Pit, File No.  M-2024-027, Notice of Incomplete Permit Application 

Dear Amy Brooks: 

On June 10, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your 111 Construction 
Materials Reclamation Permit Application package for the Proctor Pit, File No. M-2024-027. 
Preliminary review of the information received determined that the following additional information 
must be received before the Division can consider your application as being submitted and technical 
review can begin. 
 
Under “Certification” on page 6, the name of the company must be written as “Castle Rock 
Construction Company of Colorado, LLC” to be consistent with the name of the company as it shows 
up on the Secretary of State website. Additionally, there can be no edits on a notarized document such 
as items that are crossed out and re-written, like the acknowledged date on this page. Please make sure 
signatures are written in blue ink as well. 
 
Your application will not be considered complete for filing purposes until the information listed above is 
received and found sufficient to begin our technical review. A decision date will be established fifteen (15) 
days from the date of filing.  
 
Per Rule 1.4.1(8), you have 60 days from the date of this correspondence to submit all necessary documents 
the Division needs for the application to be considered filed, due by August 12, 2024. If, by this date, the 
application has not been determined to be filed, the application may be terminated. 
 
This letter shall not be construed to mean there are no other technical deficiencies in your application. The 
Division will review your application for technical adequacy after the filing deficiencies are satisfied. 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by 
phone at (720) 812-2002, or by email at joel.renfro@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

mailto:joel.renfro@state.co.us


Amy Brooks 
Proctor Pit 
June 13, 2024 
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Joel Renfro 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Cc:   Travis Bell, Castle Rock Construction Company, LLC 
 Amy Eschberger, DRMS

 


